
Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

The Town of Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing at the Rye Town Hall, 10 

Central Road, Rye, New Hampshire at 6:30 p.m., Monday February 10, 2014. The purpose 

of the hearing is to hear public input regarding proposed changes to street names and 

property numbering in order to be in compliance with the State Emergency 9-1-1 

Department current standards.  Properties on the following streets may be affected: Oral 

Lane; Foyes Road; Pioneer Road; Wentworth Road and Frontier Street. 
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